
 

DIALOGUE 
Dear Parent  
I have started this series of letters to have a dialogue with you all. As our esteemed partners, your 

cooperation is of utmost importance that will go in long the way to shape up the future of our children.  

We at VVN are committed to the basic cause of bringing up your children and make them proud citizens of 

FUTURE INDIA.  

I would like to draw your attention towards a growing menace of Traffic Rules Violation by school going 

kids. 

As you know that there are some parents who allow their children to go to school on two wheelers 

(motorcycle, scooty, etc.). 

 School kids also use bikes and scooty to do some household work or pick and drop someone, even 

after the school. I want you all to go through the following table showing the information regarding 

different penalties: 
Offence Penalty 

1. Offences by juveniles  Guardian/owner shall be deemed to be guilty.  

 Rs 25,000 with 3 years’ imprisonment and cancellation 

of the registration of the vehicle for 12 months.  

 Juvenile will be tried under The Juvenile Justice Act. 

Dear Parent, the children riding the bikes and scooty fall in this category. 

These students: 

(i) Do not have a driving licence. 

(ii) Do not wear helmet. 

(iii) Drive rashly and carelessly on the roads. 

(iv) Carry two or three more students on their 

bikes on the way to school. 

(v) Drive at a very high speed. 

(vi) Park their vehicles at some places like Dera 

nearby the school. These places are not 

safe so there are chances of getting the 

vehicle stolen. 

(vii) Sometimes these children produce harsh 

sounds (पटाखा बजाना) also from their bikes, 

which creates a nuisance on the roads. 

(viii) These students also ride bikes or come by 

four wheelers to school on special occasions 

like Annual functions and farewell parties 

this comes under the category of school 

indiscipline and violation of traffic rules. 

At the end, I would like to remind you all that your children can come to school by any of the following 

means: 

i) You can drop and pick them yourself. 

ii) They can come on cycles. 

iii) They even can come on foot in case of 

shorter distance. 

iv) You can use the school transport which is 

available at an affordable cost. 

Please, motivate your child to use cycle for any household work or even coming to school.  

I will be grateful if you pay due attention to this problem and help me ensure the safety of your wards. 

Let us save, secure and nurture our valuable Future of India – our kids. 

You all can speak to me on phone number 7206183008, between 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm from Monday to 

Friday.  

 

Thanking you 

 

Your’s sincerely 

Roop Krishan Bhat 

Principal  

Vivekanand Vidya Niketan, Assandh 


